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NOTICE OF  

ADOPTION OF PROPOSED DIRECTOR’S RULE(S) 

 

The Director of the Seattle Department of Construction and Inspections proposes to adopt the 

following Director’s Rule: 

 

Director’s Rule 9-2019 Design Review Thresholds for Additions & 
Expansions 
 

INFORMATION AVAILABLE: 

 

Contact Lisa Rutzick 

206 386-9041 

Lisa.rutzick@seattle.gov 

 

HOW TO COMMENT: 

 

Written comments on the proposed adoption may be submitted through May 10, 2019 to: 

 

SCI_DRulesComments@seattle.gov  

 

  

Or  Director, Department of Construction and Inspections 

700 5th Avenue, Suite 2000 

P.O. Box 34019 

Seattle, Washington  98124-4019 
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